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GREETINGS

On behalf  of  the Hayden Giving 
Fund, I would like to thank you for 
your ongoing support during 2003 and 
into 2004.

Our structure continues to take shape, 
as a planned giving schedule has given 
our Board Members a new enthusiam 
with which to plan.

It is with great excitement that we look 
forward to the upcoming months, as 
we continue to give of  ourselves to 
deserving causes.  
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Our second Housing Grant home, located in our 
Longview community outside of  Spokane, WA, has 
been completed.  We were able to offer a new home, 
which under normal circumstances would cost an 
estimated $1,100 per month to purchase, for 
approximately $373 per month.  Furthermore, the 
commonly painstaking loan process was avoided.

In coordination with the Spokane Housing 
Authority, SUELLEN RUPP was chosen as our 
recipient.  Suellen, a single mother of  4 children and 
4 step-children, is a worthy candidate that 
epitomizes the successful intention and execution of  
this important program.  A profile of  Suellen Rupp 
is on the opposite page.

Our third home, located in Umatilla, OR, has 
recently been completed and the candidacy process 
is currently underway.  This gorgeous 3 bedroom, 2 
1/2 bath, and 2-car garage home overlooks the 
Columbia River, and is sure to please our next 
deserving candidate.

At our most recent board meetings, we selected the 
next locations for Housing Grants:  

ALBANY, REDMOND, ROSEBURG, PASCO and 
MOSES LAKE.  

These selections mark the first of  many aggressive 
steps to dramatically increase our Housing Grant 
opportunities for years to come.

EXTRA THANKS

I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank the 
numerous contractors and 
suppliers who donated both 
precious time and materials to 
our recent efforts in Spokane.  It 
is a tribute to this collaborative 
spirit that makes what we do 
possible.
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